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To seek the Commissioner’s approval, pursuant to KRS 158.070 and 701 KAR 5:150, for the district’s non-traditional instruction plan providing for a continuation of learning, please complete the questions to describe the plan to be implemented the following academic year:
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1. What is the district’s plan to ensure a continuation of learning will occur when in-person instruction is not feasible and non-traditional instruction is implemented?
Bellevue Independent Schools will ensure a continuation of learning when implementing nontraditional instruction by leveraging our commitment that all students and teachers maintain access to technology.  Our district's one to one initiative has become increasingly integral in maintaining instruction during a short or long term shutdown of the district's facilities.  Our school staff has become accustomed to the flexibility of designing and delivering instruction virtually.


2. How will the district ensure a continuation of learning on non-traditional instruction days for students with Individual Education Plans (IEPs) when in-person instruction is not feasible? Please also address how the Admissions and Release Committee (ARC) will be involved for students with IEPs.

If a student has an identified disability or a suspected disability, ARC meetings will occur as required by IDEA. Additional ARC meetings may be required to determine delivery of instruction, progress monitoring, and accommodations specific to a virtual setting.


3. How will the district ensure a continuation of learning on non-traditional instruction days for other special populations of students, including, for example, English Language Learners with a Program Services Plan (PSP), students with a Gifted Student Services Plan (GSSP), and students placed in alternative education programs served by the district?

If a student is identified as a member of a special population such as having a PSP or GSSP, MTSS meetings will occur as outlined in school policy to ensure their continuation of learning if virtual instruction is necessary. Additional team meetings may be required to determine delivery of instruction, progress monitoring, and accommodations specific to a virtual setting.
District administrators will ensure EL and GT teachers address NTI requirements in GSSP's and PSP's.


4. How does the above non-traditional instruction plan providing for a continuation of learning relate to district goals?

Our district goals focus on designing and delivering instruction and assessments.  The ongoing curriculum planning taking place in both buildings directly supports our nontraditional instruction plan.  This curriculum work, specifically pacing guides and identification of essential standards, will eliminate uncertainty about the expectation for remote instruction.  Building administrators have clearly set forth to teachers the expectation that learning will continue no matter the location.
